
 

UNIT COMMISSIONER FOCUS 

The BSA needs unit commissioners to focus on the following four primary areas: 

 

• Supporting unit growth in the Journey to Excellence criteria:  

JTE measures performance characteristics that unlock the door to a successful unit. We 

should analyze the unit’s program and identify JTE areas where help is needed to move 

the unit to a higher level of JTE success. 

 

• Linking district committee resources to the unit:  

We should support the district committee’s delivery of a “catalog of services” to support 

the specific JTE elements needed for a particular unit’s health and success. 

 

• Visiting units and logging the visits into the Unit Visit Tracking System (UVTS):  

Our core task remains visiting  the unit. UVTS input feeds critical information to the 

district committee to help link resources to the unit. 

 

• Supporting on-time charter renewal:  

The commissioner’s focus is the retention of the unit, though we should be especially 

mindful of supporting new youth membership efforts as we move more toward a 

volunteer-led, professionally guided approach to increasing membership. 

 

 

If a Unit Commissioner just does these four things, he/she will have provided good service!   


